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UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Committee Meetings 

City Hall - 7th Floor 

10:00am 

 

 April 17, 2019 

May 15, 2019 

June 19, 2019 

July 17, 2019 

August 21, 2019 

September 18, 2019 

October  16, 2019 

November 20, 2019 

No Meeting in December 

 

  
  

 

 

 

Your tax deductible donation (as allowed by law) for any of our events can be mailed to us: Anaheim 13th 

MEU Adoption Committee, 154 Jerrilee Lane, Anaheim, CA 92807.  Donations can also be dropped off 

at City Hall, 7th Floor or to arrange for a pickup, please call 714-637-5575.  If you prefer, you can send a 

check made payable to the Committee. 

If you haven’t signed up yet, please don’t wait 

any longer !  There’s something for everyone.  

Run, volunteer, donate gift cards or products for 

the Silent Auction or goody bags, walk, form a 

team or show-case your business by having a 

booth at the Finish Line Expo.  Please refer to 

attached for more information, visit the web-site 

(Semper 5K.org) or call us at 714-637-5575.  

Come on out and join the fun !!!! 

BEEFY FINISHER MEDAL 

A GREAT EVENT FOR YOU TO HAVE FUN AND SUPPORT 

THE 13TH MEU AND THEIR FAMIILIES !!! 

CASH PRIZES PATRIOTIC COSTUME CONTEST 

VOLUNTEERS HAVE FUN TOO !!! 

SILENT AUCTION 

MEET A 13th MEU MARINE !!!! 

KID’S FUN RUN  

FORM  

   A 

TEAM 

D 

 J 

SHOWCASE 

YOUR  

BUSINESS 

RAFFLE FOR 

ALL RUNNERS 



Get Involved 

                  Stay Connected  
    Adoption Committee Website:  anaheim13thmeu.org 

    Facebook:  facebook.com/13thMEU 

    Semper 5K Website:  semper5k.org 

    Semper 5K Facebook:  facebook.com/Semper5k 

 

Write 

If you would like to send a letter 

or card of support to a member 

of the 13th MEU, please send it 

to: 

 

“Any Marine” 

     c/o Chaplain Charlie Owens 

13th MEU 

P.O. Box 555636 

    Camp Pendleton, CA  92055 
 

Donate 
 

The Anaheim 13th MEU Adoption 

Committee is a volunteer based, 

citizen-run 501 (c )(3) non-profit 

organization.  We rely solely on 

corporate and individual donations 

in our support of the Marines,  

Sailors and families of the 13th 

MEU. 

 

Donate through PayPal - Address: 

Anaheim13thMEU@gmail.com 

 

Charity ID #80-0153575 

 

 

Friends of the Committee 
  

Albertsons - St College & South 

Ambassador Automotive 

Anaheim Discovery Christian 

School 

Anaheim Hills Rotary Club 

Circle C Storage, Orange 

Disneyland  Resort 

Dwight Reilly 

Enterey Life Sciences  

Consulting 

Jeanne Spence 

Kiwanis Club of Greater  

Anaheim 

Knights of Columbus,  

Council #9195 

Lillian Treiberg 

Meghan Shigo 

Orange Republican Women  

Federated 

Team Swolen  

The Rock Community Church, 

Anaheim Hills 

Vietnam Veterans of America - 

Chapter 756 

This is a non-federal entity.  It is not a part of the Department of Defense or any of its components and it has no governmental status. 

Easter is just around the corner and 

we’re doing great on the basket 

drive.  At this point, it appears that 

we’ll have enough baskets for our 

13th MEU kiddos and will most likely 

have extras to share with those kids 

in the Naval hospital on Easter day.  

Our families are so blessed by so 

many !!!!   It’s a double blessing 

when we can reach out to the little 

ones in the hospital on the holidays 

and make their day a little brighter.  

It’s never easy to be in the hospital, 

especially on holidays !! The kindness 

of so many makes a huge difference 

and are appreciated !!! 
Starting in 1986, April became “Month of the Military 

Child.” Secretary of Defense, Casper Weinberger 

created the idea due to the fact that no one honored 

or recognized the sacrifice that military children made 

when their parent or both parents are in the military. 

He believed that military children were very inspira-

tional and resilient with how they handled stressful 

situations such as frequent moves and separated fami-

lies through deployment periods. Now 33 years later, 

the Month of the Military Child has become a big deal 

within the military community. Each April, all branches 

of service provide special events to honor and cele-

brate military families and their children.  One com-

mon theme throughout the Month of the Military 

Child is the color purple. Purple was chosen because 

it symbolizes all branches of the military, a combina-

tion of Army Green, Air Force Blue, Coast Guard 

Blue, Marine Red and Navy Blue. 

Our single Marines, many who 

spend Easter away from their 

families, are always so grateful 

for the gift card donated by so 

many to make their Easter 

special too !!! 








